
English 
This week we have continued to read Stig of the Dump. We 
began our week writing ideas about a present we would 
take to Stig if we were going to visit him. The children had 
some wonderful ideas and wrote sentences using  
conjunctions to explain what they would take and why. We 
then tried to teach Stig a new skill by writing instructions 
with imperative verbs and clear diagrams.  Some of the 
skills that we tried to teach Stig included how to eat with a 
knife and fork, tie his shoe laces and riding a bike! 

 

Spelling Books 
Please can you remind your child that their orange 
spelling book needs to be in school on Mondays.  They 
record their spelling test in the back of the book so you 
can see how well they have done.  A new spelling sticker 
will be stuck into the front on Mondays too.  
 
Spellings    
vein  reign  veil  weight  eight  neighbour  sleigh  survey  

Reading Records 
Thank you for your support with our launch of the new reading records.  We 
have really loved reading the children's comments and enjoyed their tasks. 
Your child will now have a book which is in a coloured band and hopefully a 
book from the library too. We are happy for the children to read both books 
and comment on either. Their reading record will be collected on a    
Wednesday every week. We aim to check them and send them home again 
the same day if possible. We have set time aside on a Wednesday to change 
books, although they can be changed more often. They must bring the book 
they are reading back before taking another.     

Maths 
The focus this week has 
been on addition and  
subtraction.  We have  
discussed ways to solve 
sums mentally and have 
used number lines to solve  
subtraction sums. Why not 
have a go at some more 
subtraction sums at home? 
Maybe you could use  
money.  
 
We also played a great 
game called 'flippy floppy 
fingers' which perhaps your 
child could teach you!  

Dear Parents,  
 

Thank you to all those parents who were able to join us 
at Butser Farm this week.  If you didn't come with us 
this time please volunteer for our next trip. We were 
overwhelmed by how many of you wanted to join us! 
 
The children had a wonderful time experiencing Celtic 
life and really looked the part too.  Thank you so much 
for helping with their costumes!   

 
We are still missing a number of pink Reflective Diaries 
for year 4. Some were sent home last year by mistake. 
We would really like these back as the books show 
your childôs journey through HT. Please send it in with 
your child if you find them at home.  
 

We are also missing a number of group room packs 
from last year. Tracey and ourselves would be  
extremely grateful if these could be returned to school 
to be used with other children.  
 

We hope you have a great weekend. 
 
Jo, James, Rachel and Georgie 

Year 4 
 
Monday   ð  Spelling Books and P.E. kit 
Tuesday   ð  P.E. kit / Swimming kit (4R) 
Wednesday  ð  Reading Records + reading book   
         and homework books  
Thursday  ð   
Friday   ð  Homework set  


